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Dear Terry, 

Testing of Factor VIII, Factor IX, 
albumin and plasma protein fraction 

The question you raise about the extent of NIBSC testing of these NIIS-
produced products is not one to which I can give you an immediate answer. I 
will need to raise the issue with the DHSS and also with our Scientific Policy 
Advisory Committee. My own view is that testing one batch of each product every 
month is about right, although it may be possible to reduce the frequency somewhat. 
You will be aware that we test samples from every batch of the comparable 
commercial products, although I recognize that their batch sizes are usually 
much larger, and it was because of this that we restricted the amount of testing 
that we carry out on NHS-produced material. 

As far as discussing the results of our testing is concerned, you can 
rest assured that we would let you know immediately in the event of any serious 
disagreement between our findings and yours. As you know, it has not been the 
practice of NIBSC to discuss with manufacturers the results of testing carried 
out on their products. However, I would be very willing to have informal 
discussions with you about the results of our tests on your products, although 
I suggest we postpone such a meeting until Trevor Barrowcliffe returns in July. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

Duncan P. Thomas 

Dead, Division of Blood Products 
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